
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Breakfast/Lunch Program During the Mandatory School Closure 

**LUNCHES WILL BE FREE OF CHARGE** 

At a press conference yesterday, concerning COVID-19, Governor Mike DeWine announced that the State of Ohio is closing all K-12 

schools for the next three weeks.  

 

As a district, the nutritional needs of all of our students remain a high priority.  To ensure the nutritional needs of all of our students are 

met during this unprecedented school closure, please refer to the following tables for pick-up / delivery: 

 

Lunch Pick Up Locations and Times  

Monday, March 16 - April 3, 2020 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM  

Monday - Friday ONLY 

Anthony Wayne  Gerke  Schenck  FJHS  FHS 

main lobby main lobby main lobby gym doors/C9 

(back parking lot) 

main lobby 

 

Lunch Delivery Locations 

Monday, March 16 - April 3, 2020 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM  

Monday - Friday ONLY 

Hunter Area  Times    Pennyroyal Area  Times 

Hunter SafeCare 11:00 AM  Timbercreek Apt/Main 

Entrance 

11:00 AM  

Rose Marie Dr/Jeffrey  11:15 AM Roberts Rd Church 11:15 AM 

Wilson Farms 

Blvd/Madison Grace 

Way 

11:25 AM Pennyroyal Baptist 

Church 

11:25 AM 

Greycliff Tr./Shaker Rd. 11:35 AM Deardorff Baptist 

Church 

11:35 AM 

Renaissance Blvd Pool 11:45 AM Bridge St/Boys Ave 11:45 AM 

Vineyard Church 11:55 AM Laura Farrell School 11:55 AM 

Franklin Landing 

(front entrance) 

12:05 PM Warren County 

Start/Walnut St 

12:05 PM 

Scholl Rd/Ascot Glenn 12:15 PM  

 



Other Delivery Locations 

Monday, March 16 - April 3, 2020 

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM  

Monday - Friday ONLY 

Location  Time 

Emerald Edge Apartments/Main Entrance 11:00 AM 

Franklin Court Apartments 11:10 AM 

Ash Grove Apartments 11:20 AM 

Franklin Commons Apartments 11:30 AM 

Colonial Village Apartments 11:40 AM 

 

 

 ​Points of Interest: 

 

● Lunches that are provided will also include a breakfast for the following morning. 

● Parents and Students can pick lunches at the location of convenience.  It does not have to be students’ home school of 

residence. 

● If a household has students at multiple buildings; parents can pick-up at a single location of convenience. 

● Program will run for the duration of the mandatory school closure. 

● Alternative plans are being considered for the week of Spring Break, April 6-10.  An announcement will be made at a later 

date 

 

 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please direct your calls to the Business Office at (937) 743-8600 or Lori Feltner, Food Service 

Clerk, at Franklin High School, (937) 743-8610 ext. 1218. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rodney Roberts  

Business Manager 

 

 

 


